Here is a sample email script from Michigan Nonprofit Association:

Dear Rep. [X]/Senator [X]:

I am writing to ask that you protect Michigan nonprofits in the draft tax legislation. Please 
1. OPPOSE granting unprecedented authority to the Executive Branch to revoke nonprofit status from organizations without due process. This provision allows Administrations to target charitable nonprofits based on ideological grounds.
1. OPPOSE new or expanded taxes on nonprofit organizations, including private foundations. These proposals divert scarce resources away from essential services, undermine the ability of charitable nonprofit organizations to meet needs in our communities, and put greater strain on government. See this one-pager on protecting nonprofits in tax reconciliation for more information.
1. SUPPORT and EXPAND tax incentives for charitable giving. Congress should include in the tax reconciliation bill the bi-partisan Charitable Act, introduced by Sen. Lankford (R-OK) and Rep. Moore (R-UT) and co-sponsored by Kentucky Representatives Andy Barr, Brett Guthrie, and Morgan McGarvey, to create a non-itemizer tax incentive for charitable donations to nonprofit organizations. See this one-pager on the Charitable Act and factsheet on the nonprofit sector for more information.
Again, I'm asking that you please help protect the critical work of Michigan's nonprofit sector.

Sincerely, 
[Name]
[Organization]

Why Advocacy Matters and Why You Should be a Member of MNA
MNA collaborates closely with the National Council of Nonprofits and other state associations nationwide to shape policy at every level and across all branches of government. Your membership plays a vital role in making this work possible. Thank you for your dedication to safeguarding Michigan's nonprofit sector. Stay tuned for more updates, and please feel free to reach out with any questions or to share your advocacy efforts.
Join MNA’s Advocacy Network
